
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 8TH JULY 

2024 AT THE SLOW & EASY  

  

Part I   

  

 

PRESENT:  Parish Councillors M Venables (Chair), T Smith), L Cashmore, I 

Parkinson and P Walker. 

  

IN ATTENDANCE:  L Sandison, Clerk  

 

The meeting commenced at 8.10 pm 

 

1) APOLOGIES  

 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr T Hodges. 

 

2) DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 

None. 

 

 

3) PLANNING APPLICATION 23/02766/FUL 

 

The Planning Committee discussed and considered responses received regarding 

planning application 23/02766/FUL, Land at Winnington Avenue, Northwich. It is noted 

that the planning application is outside of the parish, but Lostock Gralam would be 

impacted by HGV’s being routed through the village. 

 

The Planning Committee Objected to the planning application based on the impact of 

increased HGV’s travelling on Manchester Road.  

 

Meeting Closed at 8.20pm  


